
Ryan Morhart 
Appendix G 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Diane McNay 
December 31, 2019 8:16 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Carriage House 

I have lived on Belcher Avenue at the Fort Street end of the block within 50 m. of the Carriage House for 20 years. I have 
never had a reason to complain about any activity at or around the neighbourhood related to this establishment. I don't 
drink, so I visit the place rarely, but I consider them as asset to the area. 

Diane McNay 



Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

don and florence 
January 6, 2020 5:58 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Extension of hours:Christies Carriage Pub 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
Re your recent circular on this subject. 
We would like you to know that we approve of this extension. 
Truly yours, 
Don Startin and Florence Cridland 
Persons living within 100 meters of above mentioned pub. 

Apt 612-1745 Leighton Rd., 
Victoria,B.C.,V8R 6R6 

1 



Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Douglas Lenuik 
January 2, 2020 5:54 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Christies liquor permit change 

I have NO opposition to the liquor license change proposal. 

Thank you, 

Doug Lenuik 
201-1715 Richmond ave. 

1 



Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jason Lee 
December 30, 2019 5:00 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Proposed time changes for Christie's Pub 

As a nearby resident, this is in regards to the application for proposed changes of hours for Christie's Carriage House 
Pub. We have no issues with the changes and hope the business can extend their customer base. 

Thanks, 
Jason & Magda 



Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lloyd Douglas 
January 21, 2020 2:23 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Christies application 

To Whom it may concern: 

A quick note to mention that I suggest that Christies be permitted to extend their hours with an initial 
temporary permit with a specific number of months, ie 6 months. After which council can reevaluate to 
determine if there has been any public input that would indicate a rise in complaints re: noise or other 
possible disturbances earlier each morning of the extended hours. 

Sincerely, 
Lloyd Douglas, 
Victoria 



Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Samantha Sweeney 
January 31, 2020 9:51 AM 
Ryan Morhart 
Christies pub 

Have no isdue with a later time. However they do not have a history of following the bylaws. First people smoke right in 
front of the doors. Second a few times multiple people have been outside smoking on patio. This is very close to my 
apoartment. 
I reside in 1747 fort St, Victoria, BC V8R 1J3, Canada 
Unit 4. 
I have resided here for 9 yrs in feb. When i first moved in patrons were trying to park in our back yard. As the pub had 
previously rented my building and back yard as overflow parking. Until city shut it down. 
Untill i complained the wilson buses were stopping in a no stop zone to unload 50 people and pick up 50. Multiple times 
a night. Right in front of our building. 
In dee a driver did this again. Its disruptive. 
I dont find the pub loud but the bylaws are not followed as is. 
Samantha sweeney 


